
12 November 2024 

 
Repeated Damage to Basketball Nets in Multi-Purpose Court 

  

 
Dear Members and Guests, 

 

Please be informed that the repeated damage to the basketball nets in the multi-purpose court at 

Club Siena has significantly affected other users. 

 

In order to ensure that all users can enjoy the facilities in a safe and pleasant environment, we kindly 

request that everyone to respect and properly utilize the equipment and facility. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.  

 
 

 

多 用 途 球 場 內 的 籃 球 網 屢 遭 毀 壞 

 

致各會員及訪客： 

 

茲因位於海澄湖畔會所多用途球場內的籃球網屢次被損壞，此行為已嚴重影響其他使用者。  

 

為確保每位使用者能在安全愉快的環境中享用設施，懇請各位愛護並正確地使用會所設施。 

 

多謝合作。 


